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25 October 2012 

 

Dear Bishop Mark, 

 

Greetings in the Name of our Lord Jesus Christ! 

  

Several of the Global South Primates met recently as we gathered in Singapore for the Installation of 

Rt. Rev. Rennis Ponniah as the new Bishop of Singapore.  

 

We were saddened, but not surprised, by the news of your inhibition and possible deposition by the 

TEC.  We all want to assure you and the Diocese of South Carolina of our continuing prayers and 

support.  We thank God for your stand for the Gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ!  We are proud that 

you are willing to suffer for the faith once delivered to the saints.   

 

Please be assured that we are with you, and that our Lord is also proud of you and our brothers and 

sisters in the Diocese of South Carolina. 

 

May the Lord bless you! 

 

Yours in Christ, 

 
 

+ Mouneer  Egypt   + Ian  Mauritius 
The Most Revd Dr. Mouneer Hanna Anis  

Primate of Jerusalem & the Middle East 
Bishop of Egypt with North Africa and the Horn 
of Africa 
Chairman, Global South Primates Steering 
Committee 
  

 The Most Revd Ian Ernest  

Primate of the Indian Ocean 

Bishop of Mauritius 

Hon. General Secretary, Global South Primates Steering 
Committee 

           

CC     The Most Rev. Nicholas Okoh (All Nigeria) 

           The Most Rev. Bolly Lapok (South East Asia) 

           The Most Rev. Stephen Than (Myanmar) 

           The Most Rev. Henri Isingoma (Congo) 

           The Most Rev. Hector Zavala (Southern Cone) 

           The Most Rev. Dr. Eliud Wabukala (Kenya) 

           The Most Rev. Daniel Deng (Sudan) 


